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Oklahoma CE Provider Notice 

 

TO:  Oklahoma Continuing Education Providers 

RE:  Flood CE Requirement 

From: Oklahoma Insurance Department – Education Division 

Date:  July 15, 2019 

 

As of September 15, 2019, the 1 hour continuing education flood 
requirement will no longer be effective.  The Flood course group will 
continue to exist and the current active courses will not be impacted.  The 
course group will continue to apply towards general continuing education 
credit for all license types.   

License renewals processed prior to September 15, 2019, will continue to 
be required to complete the 1 hour requirement on flood coverage.  License 
renewals processed after September 15, 2019, will not be required to 
obtain continuing education on flood coverage. 

Courses that contain information on flood coverage will continue to be 
reviewed under the Flood course group indefinitely.  

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the 
Education Division at education@oid.ok.gov. 
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